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                                                                                                                                    11th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                         

 

I hope you all had a safe and restful Bank Holiday weekend. This period has been challenging for 

everyone and we hope you are all adjusting well in these difficult circumstances. I would like to 

again express my gratitude to all of our parents and staff for your continued support.  

I am sure you will have seen the Prime Minister’s address to the nation last night regarding the 

updated approach to the COVID-19 response.  I have no further information at the moment. I am 

waiting to receive more information from the government about what this means for our school. As 

I am sure you can imagine; we await further clarification on many questions I have as a Headteacher 

to ensure the safety of our children and staff. I will provide further information once I am able to 

do so; in the meantime, the school remains open to the children of Key workers/vulnerable children.  

As always, thank you for all of your email messages of thanks and praise for our VLE on behalf of 

yourselves and your children. As you know, we work closely as a school team to ensure the best 

approach for our children and families and I appreciate you taking the time to let us know how you 

are getting on.   

Online Safety is as important as ever; please look at our Online Safety resources on our website. Our 

Online Safety Policy Addendum was sent to all families through parent mail last week and is also 

available on our website.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

Mrs L Prestidge 

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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